From: Choudry, Seemi 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: TRAVEL: Request for ethics approval of travel (June 20-21) 

Hi Steve, 

This is to confirm that I attended the NPNA meeting in New York yesterday, June 21. All travel expenses were covered by partnering organization, NPNA. 

If you need additional information from me, let me know. 

Thanks, 

Seemi

